
2023-2-ORD requested by Matthew Jewell, Parish President / Dept. of Public Works to amend 
the Subdivision Regulations of 1981 to update the requirements for street light fixtures. 

Michael Albert – So this is actually a pretty simple amendment we did this a number of years 
back where we updated to a current standard most of the subdivisions are doing this anyway at 
the moment the parish is going to a more uniform LED standard across I’ve been in 
communication with the office of contract monitoring and the parish engineers with the spec in 
here so we ask for your support and this will be included in all future construction applications 
for subdivisions, so you will see in the future. 

The public hearing was open and closed, no one spoke for or against. 
 
Commissioner Petit – I guess one for me, is it’s mark to strike out some very very specific 
requirements and replace them with some additionally very specific requirements on wattages 
and lumens. 
 
Mr. Albert – I ask this question as well this was the requested verbiage. 
 
Commissioner Petit – Thank you. 
 
Commissioner Keen made a motion to consider, seconded by Price. 
 
YEAS:  Price, Petit, Keen, deBruler Ross, Frangella, Krajcer 
NAYS:  None  
ABSENT: None 
PASSED 
 


